Seshasayee Institute of Technology Alumni Association (SITAA) Minutes of General Body meeting of SITAA held on 01-3-2015

General Body Meeting of SITAA was held under the Chairmanship of Sri.N.Venkatramani, President of SITAA at 03.00 PM- on 01-03-2015 in SIT, Trichy.

1. Welcome by President SITAA:

President welcomed the members for the General Body meeting of SITAA. President briefly shared the progress of activities of SITAA. He appealed to all members to continue to support SITAA for the cause of our glorious Almamatar, and requested to contribute for Alumni Building fund so that the project can be speeded up.

2. Briefing the members about developments of SITAA:

Secretary briefed the activities by making a presentation about award of GS-ANCMEF Scholarships, award of GS-ANC Memorial Gold Medal to the Topper of SIT Programs during the final year and also release of three issues of SITAA Voice E Magazines. He also briefed about the need to enhance the membership to SITAA.

3. Approval of new members of SITAA:

Secretary sought approval of General body to the following resolution:

Inclusion of 1717 new members from 01-03-2015 - GB approved

- a) To appoint an Executive Committee Member, Sri.C.S.Seshadri, General Manager L&T in place of Sri.G.M.Rajendran who has been elected as Secretary.
 - GB approved Sri.C.S.Seshadri as EC Member till 01-12-2016
- 4. Any other item with the permission of Chair:
- a) Sri.T.R.Sivaraman, Secretary SIT expressed his happiness on the activities of SITAA and stressed on the need for growth of SITAA for the benefits SIT and its students.
- **b)** Sri.Sangappillai Principal SIT, expressed his happiness about functioning of SITAA which is very much helpful to SIT Students.
- c) SITAA whole heartedly thanked all those alumni who donated for GS-ANCMEF and Building Fund.
- **d)** Dr.S.Sudharssanam, Vice-President appealed to all Alumni for generous contribution to SITAA GS-ANCMEF and Alumni Building Fund so that the building work can be speeded up. He mentioned that the SMSs/ emails sent to several members bounced back, due to change of email id/ cell numbers. He requested Alumni to update their contacts.
- 5) Vote of Thanks:

Secretary proposed vote of thanks and requested all members to give their support to SITAA for its effective functioning including liberal contributions to SITAA Alumni Building fund.

Secretary